Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street
Bristol, RI 02809
www.bristolri.us
401-253-7000

December 13, 2021

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator /\D

FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE: Sidewalk Use License Petition
Roberto’s 450 Hope Street

[ have reviewed the above mentioned petition.

I have also reviewed the memorandum of the Code Compliance Officer and I concur with his.
findings and recommendation.
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The area along the west side of the sidewalk as proposed by the petitioner contains lamp posts,
street trees, the edge of the wall along the street edge and the steps down to Hope Street. .-

=
Having tables and chairs in this congested area could result in diners edging into the sidewalk™
area where there are pedestrians.

The outdoor seating chart that was submitted pre-pandemic for the subject property, with 6 tables
along the east side of the sidewalk next to the building itself, is recommended.
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